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PLAN STATUS NAME CHANGES 
  
Landgate has changed the names of the statuses assigned to deposited plans and strata plans 
as they progress through Landgate and Western Australian Planning Commission (WAPC) 
processes. 
 
These status name changes recognise the certification of the plans made by the relevant 
practicing licensed surveyor.   
 
The plan status, advised via the Land Enquiry application and the Notify Me service, has been 
renamed as follows: 

• from  'certified correct' to 'examined'; and  
• from 'certified correct and sent to WAPC' to 'examined and sent to WAPC'. 

 
The new status names are reflected on the amended plan templates that are available to the 
surveyors. 
 
 
INCREASED REQUESTS FOR NEW TITLES 
 
Landgate understands that some developers are progressing several large land developments 
over the coming months with the objective of settling lot sales by 30 June 2015.   
 
Our amended lot sync processing initiative has increased our capacity to meet developer’s 
objectives; however, the timeliness of new title creation is dependent on the required 
documentation being complete and correct.  Further, it is strongly recommended that plans and 
documents are lodged as soon as possible.   
 
 

 
Jean Villani 
Registrar of Titles 

 

 


